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Recognizing legal department volunteers is one key to maintaining a successful in-house pro bono 
program. Awards and recognition for pro bono work incentivize continued participation by current 
volunteers, motivate new volunteers, and demonstrate the legal department's appreciation for and 
support of pro bono work. To learn more, see the Corporate Pro Bono (CPBO) Guide to Volunteer 
Engagement and Recognition here. 

Award Matrix 

Frequency 
-Special Award

-Annual

-Quarterly

Presenter 
-General Counsel

-Chief Legal Officer

-Law Firm Partner

-Legal Services
Organization Partner

Announcement 
Method 

-E-mail

-Department Newsletter

-Department Website

-Department Intranet

-Video

-In-Person Meeting

Breadth 
-Department-Wide

-Best Office

-Intra-Office

-Practice Group

-Intra-Committee

-Position

-Participation

-Hours

-Leadership

-Impact / Success

-Lifetime Achievement

-Collaboration

Reason for 
Recognition

Consider the (1) reason for recognition, (2) type of award, (3) breadth, and (4) frequency of the recognition strategies 
for your department. Decide also (5) who should present the award and (6) how it should be announced. 

Pro Bono Recognition 
Respondents of the 2024 Benchmarking Survey reported the following strategies for recognizing volunteers:

Recognition at 
Department 

Meetings 

77% 

Awards Ceremonies Annual 
Reports 

Newsletters Gift Cards Donations 

n=48 
63% 

50% 
27% 

15% 10% 10% 

Type of Award

-Ribbon/Balloon on
Desk/Door

-Company-branded
Trinket

-Certificate of
Appreciation

-Honor Roll
-Donation to Legal
Services Partner
-Award Ceremony

https://www.cpbo.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/CPBO-Volunteer-Engagement-and-Recognition.pdf
https://www.cpbo.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/Benchmarking-Report.pdf



